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H2O Racing, promoter and organizer of the UIM- F1H2O World Championship announces
that the upcoming Grand Prix of Saudi Arabia has been postponed to a new date due to
the coronavirus global outbreak.

The decision has been taken in agree with the Local Organizers and the Official
Authorities in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to ensure protection of all the Race’s
participants .

The health and safety of local community, participants and staff has always been of
paramount importance and come at the top of all priorities.

The intention is to hold the event again at the same location in Jeddah, in the same
venue.

Exact details and new dates will be announced in a later stage upon new developments.
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